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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
I am writing to inform you about Manuscript NO: 91461, titled "Predicting short-term 

thromboembolic risk following Roux-en-Y gastric bypass using supervised machine learning." 

This manuscript, which is currently under consideration for publication in your esteemed 

journal, has been thoroughly reviewed and proofread by me. As a native English speaker and 

Clinical Gastroenterology Fellow, I have ensured that the language and presentation meet the 

highest standards of academic writing (Grade A). 

Should you need any further details or have questions regarding the content or the 

proofreading process, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Pratik Patel, MD 
Clinical Gastroenterology Fellow, Department of Gastroenterology 

Mather Hospital and Hofstra University Zucker School of Medicine 

Port Jefferson, New York, 11777, USA 

Email: ppatel73@northwell.edu  


